
 
 

 
 
 

Go to OEB.ca/Notice and use EB-2023-0298 to see the official notice of hearing 
Ce document est aussi disponible en français. 

 
 

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

If the application is approved as filed, a typical residential customer and a typical general service customer 
of Upper Canada Transmission 2, Inc. would see the following increase effective, January 1, 2024: 

 
 

Residential (750 kWh) $0.35 per month 

General Service less than 50kW (2,000 kWh) $0.75 per month 
 

Other customers, including businesses, will also be affected. It’s important to review the application 
carefully to determine whether you may be affected by the proposed changes. 
The OEB will hold a public hearing. Contact the OEB about the application and how to participate. 

 

Ontario Energy Board 

1 877-632-2727 TTY: 1-877-632-2727 

Monday - Friday 8:30 AM - 5:00 PM 

oeb.ca/notice 

Upper Canada Transmission 2, Inc. 

(888) 767-3006 
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Upper Canada Transmission 2, Inc. has applied to 
change its electricity transmission rates 
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